
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are very excited at Seaburn Dene to be launching Class Dojo points across the school starting in the 
Spring term. Class Dojo (www.classdojo.com), is a great way for teachers and other adults within the school to 
give specific praise and feedback to children, and to communicate with parents about what happens 
throughout the school day.  
 
The way it works Class teachers sign the children in their class up to class dojo. Their names will appear on a 
screen like the one below, which you can access from the app or classdojo.com. 
 

 
 
If their class teacher has spotted a child is doing something well, they might give “dojo points” for that specific 

behaviour.  Examples of behaviours that might warrant dojo points include:  Participation  Helping others  

Working Hard  Team work  Being on task  Receiving a Bronze, Silver or Gold  Excellent presentation  
Persistence. 
 
As parents, your login is attached. Visit the link on the page you will receive from the class teacher, to link 
yourself with your child’s class. 
 
You’ll then be able to see any rewards given to your child, as well as the reasons why. Linking with the class 
has other benefits too. Class teachers can also write any messages or announcements on the class page (e.g. 
about upcoming trips etc), and as parents, you can log in to contact class teachers as well. We know this will 
make a hugely positive change to the school, and we are hoping it will help parents to see what brilliant things 
the children are doing every day. 
 
Regards,  
 
Mr J Howe 
Headteacher 
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